Building Independent Thinkers and Problem Solvers, One Student It 1 Time!
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Report to the Board of Education
Lincoln Elementary School

Kelly Millburg, Principal

Enrollment:

April 2020 April 2021
3rd Grade 78 3rd Grade 77
4th Grade 107 4th Grade 74
5th Grade 81 5th Grade | 102
Total 266 Total 253

e The Capturing Kids Heart committee put together “Kindness Wednesdays” with
fun activities for kids to participate in like pajama day, favorite sport team day,
superhero day and wear blue day. Each Wednesday classes took time to write
notes of affirmation to our cafeteria staff, bus drivers and aides, custodians,
building aides and to each other.

This is a public Thank-You from some of the bus driving staff from a Facebook Post.

'Last week the bus drivers and

bus aides received some very
special notes and letters from
Lincoln Elementary School
students! We all wanted to
thank each and every one of
you for taking the time to
write, draw and color our
thank you notes and know

that we REALLY Oh my gOOdneSS! | loved
APPRECIATED all of them so mine! This is why | like

very much! And thank you to being a bus aide...Thank

the teachers as well for _

helping!! You Lincoln School!
L-A udrey Kirkbride- -Pam Wright- |
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e \We were able to hold an Online Book Fair that our PTO put together in place of
our usual Spring Book Fair. It was promoted through the school apps and social
media and notes to parents.

e |AR testing is complete. Fifth grade will be taking the 2 Science assessments on
the 27th and 28th of April and then Map testing will start the week of May 10th.

e We celebrated the completion of the IAR testing with Root Beer Floats on Friday
4/23 as a way to take a break for a little fun before the Map testing begins.
Spring pictures have been taken and the Yearbooks are in and delivered.
Looking ahead we have found ways to adjust around Covid restrictions while still
being able to hold the annual field day, park day, Virtual Recycling Lady from
Christian County Solid Waste Management Department, Virtual Field Trips with
Live Cams and the end of the year awards. More about these events will be in
the May board report.

Classroom Activities

Mrs Sloan’s class learned about which column is strongest and about finding the area &
perimeter of their dinner table.They learned the importance of the STEM process:
design, build, test, & redesign. TECH Time is more than computer skills.
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Mrs King’s students are learning how to use the 3Doodler pens that they won from
@TechTerraEducation They have some great ideas for future things they want to create.
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5th graders working in the new MakerSpace! They are strengthening their STEM skKills.
They love the new materials: Cricut, 3Doodler pens, Osmo, LittleBits, KEVA Planks, &

Legos. Thanks to the Pana Ed Foundation & Trenches Grants as well as Tech Terra
Education
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